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THE WH·ITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 19, 1975 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: MAX FRIEDERSDORF 

JERRY H,6f!; 
Bill Walker 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

Your memorandum to Don Rumsfeld of May 15 on the above subject 
has been returned in the President's outbox with the following 
notation: 

--I understand Russel Long 
has worked out a compromise 
which is agreeable. 

Please follow-up with the appropriate action. 

Thank you. 

cc: Don Rumsfeld 
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MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 15, 1975 

DON RUMSFELD . ( 

MAX FRIEDERSDO~r 
BILL WALKER 

Walker did a masterful job at his hearings today and the 
executive session vote could come either today or tomorrow. 

Bill apparently made a good impression upon Senator Roth and 
we believe that a Presidential phone call to Roth might 
tip the scales towards Bill. '--

cc: Jack Marsh 
Bill Kendall 
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